
Minutes of NDP meeting on 29th April 2015 

Present:  

Samantha Allen, Jenny Patrick, Andrew Patrick, Bob Sherman, Janet Thornley, 
Marian Millington, Hazel Turner and Pat Summers. 

Apologies: 

John Stringer and Linda Ridgley 

 

The objectives and policies produced by Steering Committee members had been 
printed and were displayed for members to view and comment upon. 

Sam showed the large scale maps she had printed ready for the Open Afternoon. 

Pat had been to see the Headteacher at Harbury Primary School and the Practice 
Manager at Harbury Surgery. The school pupils will fill in questionnaires  so 
they can be collected and displayed on the 23rd May. 

Bishops Itchington PC has been approached about borrowing their display 
boards for 23rd and have agreed to their use. 

Michael Wellock from Kirkwells is keen to have a meeting with Parish 
Councillors and this will probably take place after the Open Afternoon. 
Therefore the date of the Steering Group’s next meeting will be decided upon 
after Kirkwells has been consulted so they are able to attend. 

A reminder was given about the importance of the Open Afternoon and the help 
that would be needed over the three hours. 

Members of the Parish Council will also be asked to help. 

The meeting closed at 9pm 

 

The meeting with Michael Wellock was 29th May and the next NDP meeting is 
on 8th July 2015 2pm at the Library. 


